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SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN FOR PB-GDS-2025-002: “PROCUREMENT OF 
PASSENGER VAN FOR DILG REGION V” 

 
Date:  June 23, 2025 
 
Attention:     All prospective bidders for the project 
 
After clarifications, consideration, and discussion of the relevant provisions of the Bidding 
Documents for the aforementioned item of procurement during the Pre-bid Conference 
on June 17, 2025, the DILG V – Bids and Awards Committee hereby issues this 
Supplemental/Vid Bulletin to clarify, modify, or amend certain items in the Bidding 
Documents, to wit: 

 
PARTICULARS/CONCERNS AMENDMENT/CLARIFICATION/RESPONSE 

Section VII. Technical Specifications 
 
Color Preference: Black 

 

Section VII. Technical Specifications 
 
Color Preference: Black, Dark Grey, Metallic 
Silver 
 

 Section VII. Technical Specifications 
 
Addendum: Spare parts must be readily available 
in the domestic market. 

OTHERS: 

1. A prospective bidder’s application for 
renewal of Platinum PhilGEPS 
Certificate of registration is still 
pending, will it be considered [and 
accepted] by the Department? 

Yes. Proof of pending application must be 
submitted. 

2. Re: the similar contract requirement, 
may rescue vehicles be considered if 
they were previously used as 
passenger vans? 

We redirect you to p. 19 of the Bidding Documents: 
 
“For this purpose, contracts similar to the Project 
shall be:  
 
a. Supply and Delivery of Passenger Van 
 
b. completed within Three (3) years prior to the 
deadline for the submission and receipt of bids.” 

 
The foregoing shall form an integral part of the Bidding Documents for PB-GDS-2025-
002 for the Department of the Interior and Local Government – Regional Office V. Any 
provision inconsistent herewith is hereby amended and superseded accordingly.  
 
For guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
 
 
 
RICO E. GAURINO 
BAC Chairperson 
 
 
 
 
 
 


